
 Welcome to Year 1 
Hola Everybody! This is Miss Maher, warmly welcoming you to Class Spain, Year 1! I am 

thrilled to be joining you in September. We are going to have a brilliant year full of 

laughter, exploration, and adventure. I can’t wait to see what is in store! 

 
This will be my first year teaching Year 1, as well as my first year 

with my own class! I really enjoy watching all your progress in 

Year 1 and seeing how you grow into kind, thoughtful, and 

creative students. My favourite subjects are English, Reading, and 

Science. I hope to hear about all your favourite subjects too! 

Want to know a little about me?  

I love my pets! I have a Labrador called Buzz and a very fluffy cat called 

Ezzy. When I get home, I love to sit with a cup of tea and knit. Ezzy always 

plays with the wool. In the holidays, I spend time with my family and 

friends doing all kinds of activities. 

 
Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Yellow! 

Food: Yorkshire Pudding! 

Wild Animal: Penguins! 

Domestic Animal: Ducks! 

Chocolate: Magic Stars! 

Movie: Finding Nemo! 

Book growing up: Fudge-o-mania by Judy Blume! 

Hobbies: Knitting and Crochet!  

 

 

 

 

I believe that it is important to work together and treat everyone with kindness. 

We will be spending a lot of time together next year, and I look forward to 

getting to know everyone and what you find important in a classroom!  

If you have any concerns or questions, or just want to share some information 

over the summer, please do not hesitate to contact me via Class Dojo ☺ 


